
INTEGRAL 
UNIVERSITY 

Notice regarding Faculty of Education is organizing a Debate Competition on the 

topic "The power of the People: Is Democracy the Best Form of Governance?" 

Head Education <headedu@iul.ac.in> 
To: IT HelpDesk Integral University <ithelpdesk@iul.ac.in> 

Greetings of the Day 
Dear Si, 
Please circulate the notice on Communication Cell 

Dear All, 

Following are the details of the lecture: 

Topic 

We are pleased to inform you that the Faculty of Education is organizing a Debate Competition on 

the topic "The power of the People: Is Democracy the Best Form of Governance?" to give a platform to 

the students to share their opinion on the given topic which will also enrich their perspectives regarding 

the political and social situation of the country. The debate competition will take place on 05° Dec' 2023, 

Tuesday. The competition is open for all the students of the university to participate. 

Instructions 

Date & Day 

Time 

Venue 

Best wishes 

download 

Governance? 

Prof. (Dr.) A. K. Lodi 

The Power of the People: Is Democracy the Best Form ot 

Head, Dept. of Education 

> The mode of debate: English/Hindi 

Head Education <headedu@iul.ac. in> 

> The Participants have to choose one side of argument: 
In Favour or In Against 

> Last Date of Registration: 04/12/2023 

Sat, Dec 2, 2023 at 10:19 AM 

> Participants need to register through the link provided 

osth Dec, 2023, Tuesday 
|01:30 p.m. onwards 

Registration Link https://forms.gle/5nWn GSGBAgiPKsJY6 
|Academic Block F, Third Floor, E.T Lab, Room No. F-312 B 

Looking forward to enthusiastic participation from all the students of Integral University, 

Note: For any Query contact Event Co-ordinator Dr. Sania Kulsum, saniakulsum@iul.ac.in and 
Program Incharge Dr. Manisha Singh, manishas@iul.ac.in 



AUNIC 

CKNO 

Best wishes: 

INTEGRALA UNIERSITY 

Faculty of Education 

All the students of B.Ed., M.Ed., D.EL.Ed. and Ph.D. scholars are hereby informed that Faculty 
of Education is organizing a Debate Competition on the topic �The power of the People: Is 
Democracy the Best Form of Governance?" on 05' Dec'2023, Tuesday from 01:30 p.m. 
onwards in ET lab, Room No. F-312 B. Attendance of all the students is mandatory. 

2i2-242 3 

Prof. (Dr.) A. K. Lodi 

CCAEDITto 

Notice 

Head, Department of Education 
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